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Craig, Sondra

From: Eric Larson <ericlarson315@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 2, 2024 11:30 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Houska Park - Camping

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hello,  
I do not support the camping at Houska Park. 
 
This park should be kept to daily picnics with families and companies. 
 
Thanks, 
Eric Larson 
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